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Date: March 14, 2018  
 
 
To: Celia Koski 
From: Douglas Morin, Inspections Team Leader 
RE:  Inspection of 619 Brighton Ave. 
 
 
Dear Miss Koski, 
 
On March 14, 2018, I conducted an inspection at 619 Brighton Ave., Portland, Maine 
(Suite #7).  As a result of inspecting the space, I did not detect any plumbing or 
electrical code violations from the existing installations and conditions. 
 
Thank you, 
Doug 
 
Douglas Morin  
Team Leader, CEO, LPI, Electrical Inspector  
City of Portland 
Permitting and Inspections Department 
389 Congress Street Rm 315 
Portland, Maine 04101 
Office: 207.874.8705 
Support Staff: 207.874.8703 
DRM@portlandmaine.gov 
 

http://www.portlandmaine.gov/
tel:(207)%20874-8705
tel:(207)%20874-8703
mailto:DRM@portlandmaine.gov

